From: "Singh, Sandra"

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"
Date: 3/29/2024 2:01:15 PM
Subject:  TDOPS Relocation Update

Hello Mayor and Council
| am writing to share the latest information we have from VCH regarding the status of the TDOPS, given that operation at 1101 Seymour will end on March 31, 2023.
¢ VCH has been working to confirm a new site for the OPS.
. Alocation has not yet been shared with City staff; we understand that confirmation is imminent and would enable operation by April 3.
In the interim, VCH has requested the City enable a two day on-street mobile OPS on the north side of the 600 block of Helmcken at Seymour between 12:30pm and
7:30pm on April 1 and April 2, which has been accommodated.
We are anticipating an update from VCH on April 2, and staff will provide more information to Mayor and Council as it becomes available from VCH on April 2.
Sandra
Sandra Singh | Deputy City Manager
Pronouns: she/her
Assistant: Stacey Crawford
Phone: 604-871-6135

E-mail: stacey.crawford@vancouver.ca
Pronouns: she/her
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